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Multiple-choice Event
For March will be have a Multiple-choice Event. During the course of the 
month, we will have questions with multiple answers to choose from that 
relate to Hunt’s rules or amenities that are not well known. 

Employee of the Month
Darrell Hodges

Congratulations to Darrell, who serves as 
our Maintenance Technician and has been a 
team member of the Shaw Family Housing 
Team for almost a year. Darrell loves being 
able to help residents and providing 5-star 
service. Two fun facts about Darrell are 
that he retired from the Air force after 26 years in 2008 and that he enjoys 
riding his Harley Davidson motorcycle with his wife and friends.

Management Office
369 Rhodes Ave

Shaw AFB, SC 29152
Phone: 803-666-2210

Maintenance Office
5512 Sycamore St.

Shaw AFB, SC 29152
Phone: 803-666-2211

HAPPY ST. PATRICK’S DAY

Our CEO’s Message

This month the Hunt Heroes Foundation, 
in partnership with Hunt Military 
Communities, will be launching their 
third annual Hunt Little Heroes program. 
This program is aimed at highlighting 
the extraordinary military children who 
serve our communities in thoughtful and 
meaningful ways. If you know of a 

military child aged 4-15 who works to make the community 
where they live a better place, please encourage them to 
apply to be a Hunt Little Hero. All applicants will receive a 
special commemorative coin and hero cape. Three 
outstanding children will be awarded a monetary gift along 
with the opportunity to have a matching award presented 
to the charity of their choice. Applications open March 15, 
2022 and run through April 15, 2022. For more information, 
please visit huntheroesfoundation.org. As we usher out 
winter and welcome the warmer days of spring, I wish you 
and your family the very best.

All the best,
Brian Stann

Hunt Military Communities
President & Chief Executive O�cer

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

Spring is Around the Corner



Friendly Reminder
Just as a reminder, that changing the fridge �lter every 6 months or 
whenever the light turns red will provide fresher and cleaner water. 
Purchasing is easy! Lowe’s, Home Depot, BX and Amazon are some 
places you can �nd a replacement. As a friendly reminder, Terminix 
will not come and spray unless scheduled �rst. To schedule an 
appointment for Terminix please contact our Maintenance at 
803-494-7047. 

shawfamilyhousing.com

We Want to Hear From You.
Hunt Military Communities is introducing a new way to share your 
feedback. Through the Hunt Residents' Feedback Loop, you can 
share your thoughts, at any time through an online survey. 

https://mfan.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_2iaQpvKHb8nraF7?ut
m_source=newsletter&utm_medium=newsletter&utm_campaign
=huntsurvey&utm_term=milfam&utm_content=marchnewsletter

We are always looking for ways to strengthen and serve our 
communities. That’s why we collaborated with the Military Family 
Advisory Network (MFAN) to build a feedback loop so we can hear 
from you. As a resident, this feedback loop provides you the 
opportunity to share your housing experiences directly with MFAN, 
con�dentially. MFAN will then share its �ndings regularly with 
leadership at Hunt Military Housing.

We want to ensure we’re serving you the best we can while 
stationed in our communities. Your voice matters to us. 

Don’t forget: bookmark the survey link so you can provide 
responses any time you need. 

Story time at McElveen Library
Every Tuesday for 11:00 am to 12:00 pm for 2-5 years old. Come 
and read stories with us, sings songs and make crafts.

The Creative Corner 
The Creative Corner a free artistic workshop at the library every 
Monday from 4:00 pm - 5:00 pm. Elementary age & up to adults 
are welcome!

RedWhiteandBabies Shower
Get ready for the next RedWhiteandBabies Shower on 7 May 
2022 at the First Church of God on Camden Hwy. in Sumter. This 
will be a parking lot event, from 11:00 am to 1:00 pm. Please go 
to RedWhiteandBabies.com to register. Must be registered to 
attend this event.

HAPPENING AROUND 
THE TOWN

Thank You For Attending
We would like to thank everyone who participated in the Shaw 
Family Scavenger Hunt Event. 



Don’t forget to submit your Satisfacts Survey! 
email from surveys@satisfacts.com. Our continued goal is to provide our residents with the 

best in service and value. Please reach out to your Resident Service Specialist if you have any 

questions. Call 866-212-7247 or via email shawcontact@huntcompanies.com.

HUNT COMMUNITIES WITH

WORK ORDER COMPLETED?


